
ALAMEDA-CONTRA COSTA TRANSIT DISTRICT

STAFF REPORT

MEETING DATE: 8/5/2020 Staff Report No. 20-314

Consider approving a reduction in Board member travel allocations for FY 2020-21 in consideration of the District’s

financial situation. [Requested by Vice President Ortiz/President Wallace] (verbal)
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